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UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI
S/#4H Clark Hall

Columbia, Missouri 65201

October 21, 1982 Telephone: (314) 882-3721

Materials Radiation Protection
Region III, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attn: D.G. Wiedeman
Ref: License 24-00513-35

License SNM-1799

Gentlemen:

In response to your letter of October 5,1982, and the attached
Notice of Violation dated September 29, 1982, please be advised of the
following corrective action taken:

1. Rechargeable batteries for the radiation monitor have been
replaced, and the monitor is now functioning properly.

2. In addition to the daily operational test performed by clinical
personnel, a monthly test will be performed by a staff member
from Health Physics Services, who will arrange for necessary
repair.

3. Full compliance was achieved by October 18, 1982.

Relative to License SNM-1799, we have separately requested of
the Materials Licensing Branch, Division of Fuel Cycle and Material
Safety, that the License be terminated.

Sincerely ,

,
W

J[hn H. Tolan
Radiation Safety Officer
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cc W . Volkert , Ph.D.
R. Abadir, M.D.
P. Lee , Ph.D .

G. Ejigu , Ph.D.
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